
Statement on Independence of  
candidates for the Supervisory Board

In the run-up to its election proposals, the Supervisory Board informed itself in detail about  
the personal and business circumstances of the candidates. The candidates were each assessed 
as independent within the meaning of the German Corporate Governance Code.


